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To all SCFTA Racers, Pit Crew & Family,

On Saturday, January 30, 2021, will be holding our Annual Awards Ceremony for the
2020 racing season at 12 noon at the track. The “Taco Man” will be serving lunch, as
usual, for those who are interested. Lunch plates can be purchased at the event for $7 a
plate. We are asking that everyone please be on time so that we can get the program
started as scheduled. We are sorry to inform you that there will be no raffle this year,
but we will have our VIP passes that will be pulled for some lucky riders during the day.

Please bring your mask, as usual, and social distancing will be requested with others
that not in your group. Keep it simple, we all know the drilll Right?

2021 Rental spot letters will also be going out with payment requests. Don’t lose your
reserved spot, pay before the deadline ensure you have a spot in the pits.

Thanks everyone who supported us during the 2020 season. It was a tuff year for all of
us and we are looking forward a better 2021 season.

Love to each and every one of you! Stay safe and we’ll see you soon...

Donna Edwards
SCFTA Racing
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